
June 17, 2007 

I am pleased to supply you with this letter of recommendation for Robin Porter-McGuire.  Robin was 

employed by our company, Gregor Homes Ltd.  For 14 years.  We built an average of 50 semi-custom 

homes every year and Robin worked with every one of our clients to guide them in the selection of 

appropriate interior and exterior finishes.  She was very popular with all of our purchasers and was 

particularly adept at dealing with the small but unavoidable percentage of overly demanding, high 

maintenance clients that one can encounter in our industry. 

 

Robin was also responsible for interiors of all of our model homes which were of critical importance to 

the success of our business.  These are the initial contact between any home builder and his target 

audience and Robin’s ability to make a memorable first impression was instrumental to our success in 

the industry.  After we sold our business in 2006, I continued to employ Robin to undertake a major 

renovation ($120, 000) and am confident recommending her highly to associates and family. 

Robin is a unique talented designer with both artistic and the practical capability to execute the job.  She 

is well organized, punctual and has all of the necessary contacts in the industry to provide her clients 

with a broad range of sub-trades and suppliers.  She is focused and professional and particularity good 

at keeping the client informed and up-to-date regarding the progress of the project.  In my twenty seven 

years of both custom and subdivision residential construction, I have never encountered any other 

designer with Robin’s ability to work with colour and to completely coordinate every aspect of the visual 

impact of the finished product in such harmony. 

If you have any further questions regarding this recommendation feel free to contact me directly. 

Sincerely,  

 

Sheila Gordon 

GerGor Investments Ltd. 

43 Finlay Mill Road 

Midhurst, ON 
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